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Wednesday, 20 July 2022 

 

 

THE KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION SUSPENDS 

THE ACTING PRINCIPAL OF GROSVENOR GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education has suspended the Acting Principal, 

who is the Deputy Principal of Grosvenor Girls High School.  

 

The Department implements the suspension, with immediate effect, based on a 

recommendation made by the Independent Panel, that investigated the allegations of 

racism and financial mismanagement at the school. 

 

"We are implementing the recommendations of the Independent Panel fully, we 

hope the findings and the recommendations thereof will become our point of 

reference for our education system", asserts the KZN Department of Education, 

Head of Department, Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo. 
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